
 

Town of Hudson 

Revaluation Notice: 

  

A revaluation of property assessments in the Town of Hudson shall occur 

for the 2018 assessment year. The approximate dates of the revaluation 

notices being sent to property owners is expected to be in September of 

2018. Please also notice that the Assessor has certain statutory authority to 

enter land as described in Sections 943.13 and 943.15, Wisconsin 

Statutes.  

The ability to enter land is subject to several qualifications and limitations, 

as described within the foregoing statutes. Copies of the applicable statutes 

can be obtained at public depositories throughout the State of Wisconsin, 

and from the State of Wisconsin Legislative Reference Bureau website 

(www.legis.state.wi.us/rsb/stats.html) or a copy may be obtained from the 

municipal clerk upon payment of applicable copying charges. 

PROPERTY OWNER RIGHTS: You have the right to refuse entry into your 
residence pursuant to section 70.05 (4m) of the Wisconsin statutes. Entry 
to view your property is prohibited unless voluntarily authorized by 
you.  Pursuant to section 70.05 (4m) of the Wisconsin statutes, you have 
the right to refuse a visual inspection of the interior of your residence and 
your refusal to allow an interior inspection of your residence will not be 
used as the sole reason for increasing your property tax 
assessment.  Refusing entry to your residence also does not prohibit you 
from objecting to your assessment pursuant to section 70.47 (7) of the 
Wisconsin statutes. 
 

 

Vickie Shaw 

Town Clerk 
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